
UBC E . association of university and .. college employees 

Robert Grant 
Director 
Employee Relations Department 
CAMPUS MAIL 

Dear' Mr. Grant: 

August 10, 1981 

With respect to the Industrial First Aid Regulations and the Industrial 
Health & Safety Regulations of the Workers' Compensation Board of B.C. the 
Union has some concerns we would like to raise with you. 

1. Are people working in the Health Sciences Centre being tested for tuber-
culosis (see Section 78.31 of the Regulatjons)? 

2. Can you confirm that the emergency unit infue Acute Care Hospital is 
available to university employees? We imagine one of the reasons there 
are not more first aid attendants or first aid rooms is accessability to 
the hospital here at UBC. 

3. Could you advise us what university policy is as far as first aid people 
is concerned. Would they receive an additional amount on top of their 
salary each month? 

4. If a university employee was taken to emergency for treatment would they 
they then be admitted there if necessary? 

Finally, from 4.04(1) of the regulations would you advise us who the Chairman 
and Secretary of the University Health & Safety Committee is? and can you con-
firm for us that the number of employees on the committee is equal to that 
of the employer ((b) and (c) of the above section of the regulations) . 

Thank you for your assistance in the above matters . 

•.. 

cc: Darlene Bailey 

.... 

Yours truly, 

Carole Cameron 
Union Organizer 
AUCE Local 1 i • I. • ~- 1._) t ~ 
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